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Public Hearing for Plan to Serve Low-Income Residents May 9 
 

(Woodland, CA) – Yolo County’s Community Services Action Board is hosting a public hearing to 

receive input on its two-year plan to better address the needs of low-income individuals and families that 

reside in Yolo County.  The feedback will be used to set service priorities for the 2018-19 Community 

Services Block Grant funding cycle.  Established by the federal government in 1964, the Community 

Services Block Grant is dedicated to assisting persons living in poverty.   

 

The public hearing will be held on Tuesday, May 9 at 4:30 p.m. at Yolo County’s Mary L. Stephens 

Davis Branch Library in the Blanchard Room, located at 315 East 14th Street in Davis.   

 

A copy of the proposed plan will be posted at least five days prior to the noticed hearing on the 

Community Services Action Board webpage at www.yolocounty.org (select Health & Human Services 

menu > Homeless Services (under Adult & Aging sub-heading > Community Services Action Board (on 

left-hand menu).  
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